
From: Kristin Mc Cluskey 
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 10:14 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FLETC Leadership Class Summary  
  

Hi Rich, 
     Just wanted to give you a rundown on the two weeks I was in Glynco, Georgia for the 
leadership class which provided content on different leadership skills and experiences and how 
to bring those forth to employ in their current jurisdictions.  How to problem solve and 
collaborate with different agencies, how to foster a positive and not only physically but 
mentally safe work environment for their employees.  Lecturers not only included experts on 
this topic but also Law Enforcement  Officials who gave their personal experiences during 
critical incidents and how they were mitigated so the attendees could take those experiences, 
learn from then, and provide whatever training was necessary for their departments moving 
forward.  This class was provided by the DHSLA ( Department of Homeland Security Leadership 
Academy) which funded the tuition for the class, travel/flights, and lodging,  My three 24 hour 
work shifts were also covered under DHS ( Department of Homeland Security) which provides 
grants to local, state, and federal agencies for training under UASI ( Urban Area Security 
Initiative).  I attended from August 6th, 2023- August 17th, 2023.  If you need any other info, 
Please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
Kristin McCluskey 
Chicago Fire Department 
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